Queen’s University Belfast / CQC Queen’s Scholarships 2018
Please note that to be eligible for one of four CQC Queen’s PhD Scholarships, you must be a current Level 3 student at CQC, completing the BSc in Pharmaceutical Sciences, or BSc in Pharmaceutical Biotechnology.  The four scholarships will be awarded based on the final aggregate mark of your Queen’s University Belfast BSc degree.
Before you can apply for a CQC Queen’s Scholarship, you must first have applied to Postgraduate Research at Queen’s University Belfast, and have received an offer of a place of study.  Please follow the link below for further information on how to apply to study a PhD at Queen’s University Belfast and if you have not already done so, please submit an application through the Direct Application Portal: 
http://www.qub.ac.uk/Study/PostgraduateStudy/How-to-apply/Apply-online/
If you have already made an application for PhD study and hold an offer, you may now complete this scholarship application form.  

The deadline for application is Friday, 1 June 2018 at 4.00 p.m. GMT.

A
Personal Details


QUB Student Number:                                          

QUB Application Number:                                          (this may be found on received application 
                                                                                            communications or offer letter)


	Title:        
	(Mr/Mrs/Ms/Miss/Dr)



Surname/Family Name:                                               

Other Names:              

Date of Birth:        
(DD/MM/YYYY)

	QUB Email:              @qub.ac.uk


B
Proposed Study


Postgraduate Research Degree Programme:                                                 


Queen’s Academic School:              


Name of PhD Supervisor(s):          

Expected PhD Start Date:        
(MM/YYYY)
C
Declaration

I confirm that I wish to be considered for a Queen’s University Belfast CQC PhD Scholarship.
	
Applicant’s signature:        
	
Date:          


The Queen’s University Belfast CQC Scholarships 2018 application form should be completed and returned by 4.00 p.m. on Friday, 1 June 2018.
